
 
 

AAUP Censure and the University of Illinois: 
An Open Discussion 

 
Workshop Sponsored by the UIUC Chapter of the 

American Association of University Professors  
 

Tuesday, December 6, 2016 
3:30 p.m. 

104 Illini Union 
 

You are cordially invited to attend a UIUC AAUP Chapter Workshop dealing with the 
AAUP censure of the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign.  The speaker will make a 
short presentation about how the censure came to occur and then discuss the process by 
which the University can be removed from censure. This will be followed by an open 
discussion. 
 

Moderator:  Harry Hilton, Chapter President 
 

Speaker:  David O’Brien, Chapter Vice President 
“Removing Censure” 

 
No prior registration is required.  The meeting is open to the public. 

Refreshments will be served 
 

For questions about the workshop please contact 

Harry H. Hilton, 333-2653    H. F. Williamson 
   h-hilton@illinois.edu      billw@illinois.edu 

         http://www.aaup-ui.org/ 

 

PLEASE POST and DISTRIBUTE 


